

Unleash your limitless potential



Executive Head Teacher Mr Chris Wilson BSc / PGCE/ NPQH / MA

9th September 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

Re; New build planning permission

We have received notification that planning permission for our new build (over £2 million pounds) has been granted by the Authority for us to make the improvements to the school building that have been required for many years and will improve the facilities offered to our students. The new build will include 7 new classrooms, Calm Rooms and a Therapy room. It has been two years in the making to get to this point. I would like to offer special thanks to the Governors, Trust Board, Education Impact Trust office and our Site, Finance, Admin and Leadership teams that have all played a central role to this coming to fruition.

We can now press ahead and look at timescales for commencement of works. Further details will be shared in the future to minimise disruption/change.

Yours sincerely

Mr Chris Wilson

Executive Head Teacher

1. 1. thous